
?fJ May 2021 

Alan Campbell 
fyi-request-15263-3df3a3 76@ reg uests. fyi.org. nz 
fyi-request-15278-65c58f51@ requests. fyi.org. nz 

Dear Alan Campbell 

Headquarters 
New Zealand Defence Force 

Defence House 
Private Bag 39997 
Wellington Mail Centre 
Wellington 5045 
New Zealand 

OIA-2021-4071 I 4072 

I refer to your requests of 23 and 25 April, under the Official Information Act 1982 (OIA}, for 
information relating to the COVID-19 vaccine. 

Pursuant to section 15A(1)(b) of the OIA I am advising that a 20 working day extension has 
been given to your requests as the consultations necessary to make a decision on these 
requests are such that proper responses cannot reasonably be made within the original time 
limit. 

You have the right, under section 28(3) of the OIA, to ask an Ombudsman to review my 

decision to extend your request. 

D YOUNG 
Manager Corporate and Ministerial Services 
Office of the Chief of Defence Force 


